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27th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
We thought that you would be interested to know the feedback from the questionnaires that you completed at 
our parents’ evenings last term. Thank you so much for your honesty and willingness to participate in the 
questionnaire, overall, we had 210 responses, which is amazing. 

  

  

  
 
  
  

 

79.2%

20.8%

My child is happy at this school.

Strongly Agree Agree

83.8%

15.7% 0.5%

My child feels safe at this school.

Strongly Agree Agree Disagree

70.5%

27.1%

1.0% 1.4%

This school ensures that pupils are 
well behaved.

Strongly Agree

Agree

Disagree

Don’t Know 

71.4%

27.6%

0.9%

School makes me aware of what 
my child will learn during the year.

Strongly Agree

Agree

Disagree

61.6%
33.7%

2.8% 1.9%

The school has high expectations 
for my child.

Strongly Agree

Agree

Disagree

Don’t Know 

71.2%

27.9%

0.5% 0.5%

My child does well at this school.

Strongly Agree

Agree

Disagree

Strongly Disagree



  

  

 
   
The feedback is extremely positive and something, that we, as a team, are really proud to share and celebrate. 
We appreciate that there may be some further work to do in some areas, particularly where responses have 
been don’t know – so we need to look at ways to keep you better informed, but we have a strong starting point 
to build upon. Please look out for future information about a parent, community and school partnership. 
I also want you to know that if you ever have any concerns, questions or queries, it is important that you contact 
us, so we can listen to you, and work with you.  
I would also like to thank those members of our school community who share positive thoughts about our 
school, with both Shaw Wood and the wider community. It was such pleasure to receive this in an e-mail last 
week:  

Just when I think I can’t love the school more! 
Over the years my children have attended Shaw wood the staff have been beyond incredible! The lengths they go to for the children and parents have always blown me 
away.  
Last night I attended Young Voices. It’s a rare occasion for me but I am genuinely lost for words for how grateful I am for such a special and truly magical night. It’s my sons 
last year in primary school and what a very special way to end his time at Shaw Wood!  
The effort and time put in to make this happen just blows me away and I just don’t think there have been words made to describe how much it’s appreciated. I saw the kids as 
they were heading to the coach in a manic car park full of so many other schools trying to get their kids to coaches and parents rushing to cars to get out the car park, just the 
sheer task they had to keep them all together and safe (which they did to perfection) showed one of many difficulties and responsibilities of their job. ALL staff at Shaw Wood 
are truly something special, and both my children have been lucky enough to experience the extra miles they ALWAYS put in. 
Thank you seems feeble in comparison to what they do but……. THANK YOU ALL            

 

Thank you for you continued support, on behalf of everyone at Shaw Wood, from Mrs N J Parker-Watts 

70.7%

29.3%

The school lets me know how my 
child is doing.

Strongly Agree

Agree
72.0%

26.6%

0.5% 1.0%

There is a good range of subjects 
available to my child at this 

school.

Strongly Agree

Agree

Disagree

Don’t Know 

69.3%

26.0%

2.4% 2.3%

My child can take part in clubs and 
activities at school.

Strongly Agree

Agree

Disagree

Don’t Know 

59.8%34.4%

1.0% 4.8%

The school supports my child’s 
wider personal development.

Strongly Agree

Agree

Disagree

Strongly Disagree

Don’t Know 

99.0%

1.0%

I would recommend this school to 
another parent. 

Strongly Agree

Agree


